
Trump,  the  candidate  who
listens to Americans
“Trump fills the vacuum left by a political faction that has
for years promised its voters it would do things it had no
intention of doing.” —The Federalist

“Trump has the fire in his belly to make America great again,
and probably do it the right way.” —Mike Ditka, in a Chicago
Sun-Times interview

Oregon cowboy, LaVoy Finicum died at the hands of local
police. He was shot in the back three times according to
autopsy reports. [Link] Ranchers all over the west are losing
their land, and it’s the Bureau of Land Management who is the
culprit. [Link]

When Trump was first questioned about the land in the Western
states being held by the Feds, he thought it was okay. Then he
got some flak from the American citizens who know what’s going
on. So he sent his son to investigate, and this is the outcome
of that investigation.

Trumps do their homework!!!!! And Donald Trump listens to the
people. I know that for a fact myself, because he’s talked
about two of my articles in public and on twitter. I don’t
know of one politician in power today who listens to anything
we have to say. Watch this video where Trump takes on the
Bureau of Land Management (BLM), and calls them a dictatorial
agency.

The latest article in the Reno Gazette Journal is Trump:
Nevada, US Needs a President Who Obeys the Law. Here is part
of what Donald Trump states in this article: 

The United States of America is a land of laws, and Americans
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value the rule of law above all. Why, then, has our Congress
allowed the president and the executive branch to take on
near-dictatorial power? How is it that we have a president
who will not enforce some laws and who encourages faceless,
nameless bureaucrats to manage public lands as if the
millions of acres were owned by agencies such as the Bureau
of Land Management and the Department of Energy? In Nevada,
the lack of enforcement of immigration laws and the draconian
rule of the BLM are damaging the economy, lowering the
standard of living and inhibiting natural economic growth.
The only way to change these circumstances is to bring to
Washington a president who will rein in the federal
government and get Congress to do its job. It’s not that we
don’t have talented people in D.C. It’s that we have no
leadership there.

The BLM controls over 85 percent of the land in Nevada. In
the rural areas, those who for decades have had access to
public lands for ranching, mining, logging and energy
development are forced to deal with arbitrary and capricious
rules that are influenced by special interests that profit
from the D.C. rule-making and who fill the campaign coffers
of Washington politicians. Far removed from the beautiful
wide open spaces of Nevada, bureaucrats bend to the influence
that is closest to them. Honest, hardworking citizens who
seek freedom and economic independence must beg for deference
from a federal government that is more intent on power and
control than it is in serving the citizens of the nation. In
and around Clark County, the situation is even worse.

Read the rest of the article, it’s quite informative as to
what Trump sees and understands. 

Trump Listens to The People

Look, Trump isn’t a politician, he’s a businessman, and he
knows how to run a business and get along with people, but he



doesn’t know about everything we know. Those of us who have
been watching the destruction of our country for over 50 years
know many facets of the globalist agenda. Trump knows there’s
something very, very wrong, and he knows he can fix it.
Reading his book, Crippled America, will tell you he
understands the problems we’re facing. Yet, just like the BLM
grab of western land, which we all know is UN Agenda 21, Trump
is getting educated on more and more of the problems that face
American citizens, problems that he really had no information
about previously.

The mere fact that this man reads and listens is a huge plus
in the argument for him. How many of your local state reps or
your federal representatives send you back these meaningless
letters that say they’ll keep your thoughts in mind when they
vote. Like hell they will, they don’t give a rat’s behind what
the American Citizen thinks or wants. We all know it too, and
that’s where the anger has come from, and that’s why Trump
resonates with the hearts of the people who love America.

One of my cyber buds who I think a great deal of, because
she’s so very knowledgeable on the horrors of Islam, actually
called Donald Trump an idiot and said to me that only the
uneducated and ignorant are voting for him. Well, excuse me
all to hell and back, but if Mr. Trump is an idiot, we need a
lot more like him to come to the fore. How many idiots do you
know who could take $1 million and turn it into $10 billion?
Granted, he later inherited $200 million from his father, but
he still made a lot more on his own.

Let’s take a look at just a few of the things Donald Trump
stands for, and what he’s actually said. All the subjects
below are Mr. Trump’s own words. There were many more, but
these were the top ones.

Illegal Immigration – We don’t have a country if we don’t have
borders. We will build a wall. It will be a great wall, it
will do what it’s supposed to do, keep illegal immigrants out.



Now, with that said, we’re going to have a beautiful big door
right in the middle of that wall and people are going to come
into our country, and they’re going to come in legally. We
either have a country or we don’t.

Our Country is Totally Divided – There’s so much hatred,
there’s so many problems, our president was a terrible
unifier. He was the opposite of a unifier. He was a divider. I
will unify and bring our country back together. It’s something
I’ve done all my life; I get along with people. A lot of
people don’t know that about me, and they don’t think that’s
the case, but it is the case. I’ve built a great company by
bringing people together and I’ll bring America together.

 

Education – I’m a tremendous believer in education, but
education has to be at a local level. We cannot have the
bureaucrats in Washington telling you how to manage your
child’s education. So, Common Core is a total disaster, we
can’t let it continue. We are rated 28th in the World. The
United States, think of it, 28th in the World! Frankly we
spend far more per pupil than any other country in the world,
by far, it’s not even a close second. So here we are, we spend
more money and we’re rated 28th. Third world countries are
ahead of us. We’re going to end common core and have education
an absolute priority.

(Mr. Trump has stated he likes charter schools, and I would
suggest he doesn’t understand that charter schools are tax
funded, but have absolutely no oversight. They do not report
to the local school boards. We have Islamic charter schools,
new age Waldorf charter schools, Chinese charter schools, and
any other number of charter schools that we know nothing
about. We are taxed, but we have no oversight. Charter schools
are taxation without representation! No, Mr. Trump, I am not
for Charter schools, and neither should you be.)



The Military – I’m going to make our military so big, so
powerful, so strong, that nobody, absolutely nobody is going
to mess with us. We’re going to take care of our vets and
we’re going to get rid of ISIS, and get rid of them fast.

Jobs – One of the things I’m proudest about is that I create
jobs, over the year’s tens of thousands of jobs for our
country, and I’ll do that for you. I will tell you this and I
will say it with certainty, I will be the greatest jobs
producing president that God ever created. I love the subject,
I love doing it, and I love helping people. There’s nothing
like helping people than getting them and their family great
jobs.

The Economy – One of the things I’m going to do, and largely
with our great tax plan, where everybody’s taxes are going
down. We’re going to grow our economy; we have to get rid of
the $19 Trillion-dollar debt. So unfair, so totally unfair, to
our young people. We are not going to leave you with that
burden.

Political Correctness – I have a great education, I went to an
Ivy league college, but I’m not politically correct. Because
to be politically correct just takes too much time, it takes
too much effort. We have to get things done in this country,
and you’re never going to get it done if we just stay
politically correct.

Self-Funding – I know the best people and I’m totally self-
funding my campaign. So I don’t have to take donors and
special interest people and lobbyists. I don’t have to bring
them in. I know the absolute best people, and I’m bringing
them with me to Washington. We will have the greatest
negotiators in the world, negotiating against China and Japan
and Mexico and Viet Nam and all of the many countries who are
ripping us off. We’re going to bring our jobs back; we’re
going to bring manufacturing back. We’re not going to be the
patsies we’ve been for the world for too long. It’s going to



end. I’ve got the best people in the world, and we’re going to
use them. 

Life Changing Experience – It takes a lot of courage to run
for president, especially if you’re a non-politician, which
I’m proud to say I am. But the journey has been an
unbelievably interesting one and fascinating. I’ve met so many
great people, so many people who want to be a part of
government and they want to do such wonderful things for our
country. America has been great to me; I want to be great to
America. I want to do something that’s going to put us back on
the right course, and make America great again.

Law Enforcement Respect – The police in our country are not
appreciated. We do not give them the kind of respect that they
have to have. Sure, there’ll be a bad apple, there’ll be a bad
thing happen, and it ends up on the news for two weeks and
everybody hates the police. The fact is, they do an incredible
job. We have to give them more authority and more respect.
Without the great police forces we have throughout the United
States, we wouldn’t be sitting here, and we wouldn’t have the
lives that we have. They do a fantastic job, we have to
appreciate and respect our police.

First Day in Office – So many people are asking me, what would
I do on my first day in office. Well, you have executive
orders all over the place. So many would be terminated. The
good thing about an executive order signed by our president is
that it can be unsigned immediately. You don’t have to go
through Congress. So I would get rid of the attack on our
second amendment, because that’s what Obama is doing when he
does that. I would very, very strongly get rid of the attack
on the border. We have a border that’s like a piece of Swiss
cheese, people are pouring through. That order will be the
single first thing I do, and we will work on all of these
executive orders, and the bad ones of which mostly that’s what
you have, will be terminated immediately my first day in



office.

Conclusion

If you want Trumps plans and programs, you can go to his
website and click on “positions.” You can also buy his
book, Crippled America for more in-depth discussions of his
plans.

Ted Cruz has said “Donald Trump’s voters have relatively low
information and are not that engaged.” I beg to differ with
Mr. Cruz. Mr. Trump’s voters want to return America to her
past greatness. We want to make America great again, and we
know it can be done with Donald Trump!

Thanks to the diligence of Paul Walter, CEO of NewsWithViews,
many ideas for my articles have come from him. Paul immigrated
from communist Yugoslavia, providence of Slovenia, and
therefore he sees more clearly the dangers to our Republic
than those who have always known free America as home. Please
support NewsWithViews.com
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